
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TDDN Newsletter 
July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

A warm welcome back to the ones returning to us at the beginning 

of June.  The children have settled back to their routines really 

quickly and have adjusted to their bubbles which are working well.  

It has been lovely seeing you all and catching up. 

Thank you for following the rules and helping us to ensure there is 

a smooth transition for all the children returning. 

 
 

Last month we explored the following themes: 

o Inspirational women from around the world 

o Role models 

o Learning about what makes us different and         

the same 

o Stories about autism, asthma and food allergies 

o Occupations – which led to creating a role play 

area 

o Saying ‘hello’ in different languages 

o Water play – washing cars, ‘painting’ on walls, 

number ducks, boats, sea animals, letters 

o Diversity puzzles (cultural and disabilities) 

o Painting faces – using mirrors, painting Frida and 

Rosa 

o Making a Frida hairband 

o Dancing – cultural music parade with instruments 

Please could you make sure   
that your child has a spare 
(named) change of clothes at 
Nursery, especially if your 
child is toilet training.  

Thank you. 

Parent Consultation 

Thank you to all the parents that 

have emailed to say they would 

like a consultation.  We will be 

carrying this out at the beginning 

of July.  Miss Shahina will be in 

touch to arrange a time for the 

consultation. 

If you have not yet been in 

touch, you can email Miss 

Shahina on 

officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk 

and she will arrange a time for 

the consultation with you.  
 

 

 

 

Please Note: Failure to pay your child’s fees may 
result in their place being offered to someone 

else. 

Please add us as a friend on 

Facebook to keep up to date … 

https://www.facebook.com/trainingd

epot.daynursery.06 

 

Please remember to apply your 

child’s sun cream before they 

start their day at Nursery 

 

Starting School 

We have been in touch with LBC to seek advice for parents that 

have been in touch about their child starting school this 

September.  LBC do not have any updates, as to when schools 

will be able to let your children start school.  

 We would suggest that you contact the schools via 

email/telephone. 

We will keep you updated when we know more. 

  

 Charges 

Please remember to refill your child’s nappies and wipes.  If Nursery 

supplies are used, there will be a charge. 

 

Sports’ Day 

We will be holding a sports’ day for 

the children that are attending in 

their bubbles.  Unfortunately, we 

will be unable to invite parents to 

take part this year.  Please look out 

for the date and ensure they are in 

their correct sportswear. 

 

mailto:officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/trainingdepot.daynursery.06
https://www.facebook.com/trainingdepot.daynursery.06


 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David’s Message 
Dear Parents, 
 
Entering as we are the last month of the last term – for the nursery/school year 2019/20 - seems 

unbelievable.  Despite the very frequent and difficult, sometimes distressing, experiences of this year – it is 

coming to a close. 

To every one of our small, as well as ever precious children leaving us, we wave each one of you away on 

your exciting, very interesting journey to wherever has been decided with your parents.  Information to help 

is given elsewhere in our July Newsletter.  We all hope you have been successful in achieving registration at 

the schools you chose. 

Our calendar of activities for July has been seriously reduced, as have each of the months since February.  

We wish it were different and that it significantly improves for everyone wherever they are in September.  

Thank you parents, for so many kind comments received for the help our staff have provided for supporting 

the continuing work – both in nursery and at home. 

Please, Parents, do take an opportunity to say a very warm thank you to Miss Sandhya and her tremendous 

Deputies and every other member of our Staff who have ensured ‘we never close!’  You will, I know, join me 

in congratulating them all on outstanding effort in care and learning for your children in circumstances each 

one of us hopes and prays never ever returns. 

Our love and best wishes to you all and thank you for choosing Training Depot Day Nursery 

July 2020 



 

Do you need some help? 

If you need advice/support or someone to talk to, we are happy to help.  Please give us a call. 

Below are some of the helplines available in Luton. 

 


